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Shower Doors and Tub Doors Discontinuation  

Following market trends, we are making substantial changes to our doors line-up in the next 12 
months with a portfolio simplification, improvement and addition. We will be discontinuing multiple 
products nearing the end of their life cycle as of June 1st, 2017, and replacing them with exciting 
new products, which will be launched during the course of the year. Please make special note of the 
product discontinuation date since we will not be able to accommodate exceptions.

To further help you during this process, a SKU transition guide including recommended replacement 
products for discontinued models will be available as of May 1st. We will inform you as soon as this 
tool becomes available on the MAAX website (www.maax.com), in the Pros Corner's dedicated 
section on doors. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact your MAAX sales representative or the customer care department if 
you need help with shifting from any discontinued product to a new replacement model, or for any 
additional question you might have.

CANADA: saccanada@maax.com

USA: customercare.minneapolis@maax.com
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